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 “The LORD is my shepherd…” Psalm 23:1a     

 
Dear friends and fellow laborers, 
 
I’m so thankful for a God who shepherds us. In the last two months, there have been many ways He 
has cared for Kate and me, especially in the realms of school ministry and family. The Lord has given 
us great blessings and opportunities, as well as important times for quiet rest and comfort.  
 
In our last update, we shared about a large mailing we sent specifically to churches in Virginia. I’m 
glad to report that numerous meetings have come from these contacts. We were also able to attend a 

conference in the DC area, and the church ministered to us when we really 
needed it. During the conference we also celebrated our 3rd wedding anniversary, 
and the church treated us with tickets to the Museum of the Bible. 
 
During a missions conference in Tennessee, the pastor asked Kate and me to join 
in on Saturday outreach, and since it was raining, we all went to a local 
apartment complex. I had the privilege of sharing the gospel with two people. 
One of them, a man named C., came to services the next day, and I got to give 
him a clear presentation of the gospel once more. He has a Church of Christ 
background, and he said he will come to services again; please pray that he 
would see his need for salvation and accept Christ.  

 
In the last couple weeks, we finished the school year with Great Hope Baptist School and drove to our 
second and final year of Candidate School at BIMI. When we leave the campus, we will be headed to 
northern Virginia, Georgia, and then Pennsylvania… all in a week’s time! Please continue to pray for 
safe travels and more meetings throughout the summer season. Please also pray for Kate and her 
family, as they are in a difficult season. 
 
We have recently passed the 30% mark in our support, (praise the Lord!) and we look forward to 
sharing what God does in the next few months!  
 
 

For the harvest, 
Manny and Kate Jimenez 

 


